
Dear MNSI team leaders, 

Starting with the 2022/2023 HS Boys’ season, and all future HS seasons, please 

work with your HS teams to update their team management software with 

the swimmer’s legal first name (James, not Jim), MI, DOB and USA Swimming IDs.   

That way, observed swims will be loaded into SWIMS more efficiently and quickly. 

Entering the information myself is becoming too time-consuming for me as 

a volunteer.  It is more efficient and less prone to error if the teams do the data entry. 

Of course, the meets will still need to be observed by 2 USA Swimming certified officials. 

Thanks for your cooperation. 

Michael  L Bougie 

 


